
1

Hannigan, Georgiana

From: Henshaw, Matthew @addleshawgoddard.com>
Sent: 13 May 2024 16:16
To: Gate Burton Solar Project
Cc:
Subject: RE: EN010131-Gate Burton Energy Park [ADDGDD-LIVE.FID4082906]
Attachments: Letter - Response to request for update (Network Rail Infrastructure Limited) - Gate 

Burton Energy Park.pdf

Categories: SoS Consultation Response, EO

 

Dear Sir, Madam 
  
Please find the attached letter sent on behalf of Network Rail Infrastructure Limited in response to the Secretary of 
State's consultation letter dated 29 April 2024 (as referred to in the email below). 
 
 
Kind regards 
  
Matt 
  
Matthew Henshaw 
Associate 
 
Addleshaw Goddard LLP

 

 
    

 
 
View our office locations 

  
  
From: Gate Burton Solar Project <GateBurtonSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 4:44 PM 
To: Gate Burton Solar Project <GateBurtonSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: EN010131-Gate Burton Energy Park 
Importance: High 
  

Application byGate Burton Energy Park Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent forGate Burton Energy ParkDear Sir/Madam,A letter from the Secretary of State (So S) which requires your attention has been published on  the National  Infrastructure Planning website.Yo u can view th                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
Application by Gate Burton Energy Park Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for Gate 
Burton Energy Park 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

A letter from the Secretary of State (SoS) which requires your attention has been published on the National 
Infrastructure Planning website. 

You can view the letter using the website address (URL) below:  

EN010131-001709-Gate Burton SoS Consultation letter 29 April 2024.pdf (planninginspectorate.gov.uk) 
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If you are not able to access the letter or have any other queries, please contact the Case Team: 
  
Project email: GateBurtonSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
Telephone: 0303 444 5000  

Yours faithfully,  

 

  
Gate Burton Solar Case Team  
The Planning Inspectorate 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: GateBurtonSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
  
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services 
  
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law. 
  
  

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be 
accessed by clicking this link. 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and 
its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. 
Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email 
from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The 
Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts 
no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of 
the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies 
of the Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 

 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) is confidential to the intended addressee, may be subject to copyright, and 
may also be privileged. If you are not the intended addressee, please do not read, print, re-transmit, copy, store, alter 
or otherwise disclose it or any of its attachments to anyone; nor should you act in reliance on it or any of its 
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attachments. Instead, please notify the error to the sender by e-mail and immediately permanently delete this email 
and any of its attachments from your system. 
 
Please see the Privacy Notice published on our website for information about what we do with your personal data, 
and your rights in relation to the same. 
 
E-mails sent to and from Addleshaw Goddard LLP may be monitored and read for legitimate business purposes, 
notably to ensure compliance with the law and our regulatory obligations. Emails cannot be guaranteed to be secure 
or error-free, and you should protect your systems. Addleshaw Goddard LLP does not accept any liability arising from 
interception, corruption, loss or destruction of this e-mail, or if it arrives late or incomplete or with viruses. 
 
Addleshaw Goddard LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (with registered number 
OC318149) and is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority and the Law Society of Scotland. 
 
A list of members is open to inspection at our registered office, Milton Gate, 60 Chiswell Street, London EC1Y 4AG. 
 
The term partner refers to any individual who is a member of any Addleshaw Goddard entity or association or an 
employee or consultant with equivalent standing based on their experience and or qualifications. 
 
For further information please consult our website, www.addleshawgoddard.com.  



10-82708401-1\43283-4147 

Addleshaw Goddard LLP, One St Peter's Square, Manchester M2 3DE 
Tel +44 (0)161 934 6000  Fax +44 (0)161 934 6060  DX 14301 Manchester 
www.addleshawgoddard.com 

Addleshaw Goddard LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (with registered number OC318149) and is authorised and regulated 
by the Solicitors Regulation Authority (with authorisation number 440721) and the Law Society of Scotland.  A list of members is open to inspection at our 
registered office, Milton Gate, 60 Chiswell Street, London EC1Y 4AG.  The term partner refers to any individual who is a member of any Addleshaw Goddard 
entity or association or an employee or consultant with equivalent standing based on their experience and/or qualifications. 

 

Your reference EN010131 
Our reference WILLEB/HENSM/43283-4147 

13 May 2024  

 
BY EMAIL TO: 
gateburtonsolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

DCO Scheme: Proposed Gate Burton Energy Park 
Our Client: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 
Subject: Response to request from Energy Infrastructure Planning for information in 
connection with Framework Agreement, Voluntary Agreement and Protective Provisions 

This Firm is instructed by Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (NRIL) in relation to the application by 
Gate Burton Energy Park Limited for the Proposed Development of the Gate Burton Energy Park.  

We write in response to your letter of 29 April 2024, in which you requested an update from NRIL in 
relation to whether a Framework Agreement, Voluntary Agreement and Protective Provisions (PPs) at 
have been agreed between Gate Burton Energy Park Limited (Applicant) and NRIL.  

We can confirm that NRIL has reached a commercial agreement with the Applicant which is in 
substantially agreed form and documents are currently being prepared for signature.  The parties will 
write to the Secretary of State to confirm once the agreement has been signed, provide details of any 
consequential amendments to the protective provisions and confirm the final position of the parties. The 
Applicant and Network Rail are working closely to seek to ensure this agreement can be completed by 
the end of this week.  This statement has been agreed with the Applicant. 

Should you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact us.         

Yours faithfully  

Addleshaw Goddard LLP 

Direct line  
Email @addleshawgoddard.com 




